
Children's Hospital of Pittsburgh / One Children's Hospital Drive / 4401 Penn Ave. / Pittsburgh, PA 15224 

Dear Heart Camp Families, 

The Dr. Bill Neches Heart Camp for Kids registration once again will be done through the online 
site at CampDoc.com.  

CampDoc.com offers online registration and an electronic health record system for camps. Their 
system will help us consolidate and integrate camper registration and health information into a 
centralized and secure location. If you registered last year all that you will need to do is go onto 
the CampDoc site and update the information. 

The security, confidentiality and privacy of your camper’s personal health information will always 
be protected. Only the Heart Camp healthcare staff will have access to camper health 
information, and the CampDoc.com site is secure, encrypted and password protected.  

Once you sign up for a CampDoc.com account, you will be able to register your camper and pay 
your deposit online. You will then receive additional information about how to complete your 
camper’s health profile. You will receive periodic notifications from CampDoc.com if you have 
not completed required health information or when it gets close to the closing day to register. 

In order to experience the CampDoc.com registration website fully, they recommend all users 
upgrade to the latest version of Chrome, Firefox, Microsoft Edge or Safari. 

Here is the link to register for Heart Camp: app.campdoc.com/register/chp  
Please cut and paste this into your browser. Registration will open in early March.

We are excited to continually evolve, building safer, more productive and more efficient systems 
to create the best experience for you and your heart camper!  

We can’t wait to see you this summer, 

Keith McIntire  
Coordinator, Dr. Bill Neches Heart Camp for Kids 


